
African Swine Fever
Risk Communication

USDA-APHIS Public Affairs
Shilo Weir

Will Wepsala



Introduction
Since African swine fever reached Haiti and the 
Dominican Republic in 2021, USDA has increased 
their efforts in a number of areas to prevent this 
disease from reaching mainland U.S., Puerto Rico, 
and the U.S. Virgin Islands.

Outreach and Communication are critical to 
safeguarding the U.S. swine herd.



Two Outreach Campaigns

International Travelers Producers & Veterinarians



Pigs Don’t Fly



Tactics

- Insert images

Digital sign in San Juan Int. Airport Social Media Ads

Website Ads

Static Airport Ad in Miami





Protect Our Pigs



TacticsFull-page Magazine Ads

Event Sponsorship Website Ads

Social Media Ads

Sponsored Articles





Focused Efforts in Puerto Rico 
and the U.S. Virgin Island

- Longest running effort in Risk Comm. Campaign
- Media Outreach Tour, Holiday Season 2021

- 9 Radio Interviews, 3 TV appearances, 3 
newspaper interviews

- 1000+ Radio Spots, each location
- Press Releases to English and Spanish language 

Media outlets
- Digital Advertising on Website and Social Media



Planning for the Future

Crisis Communication
- Preparing in the event of a detection

Commercial 
Producers Notification Response Recovery 

Pig Owners/ 
Hobbyists Notification Response Recovery 

General 
Public Notification Surplus Shortage



Planning for the Future

Planning for the next year
- Current efforts end: Jan. 31



Questions?
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